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Christopher Perez

From: Dan Eggleston
Sent: Saturday, June 04, 2016 4:05 AM
To: Christopher Perez
Cc: Doug Walker; Ron Lantz
Subject: ACFR Support of ACPS Tower Site

Chris, 
 
Albemarle County Department of Fire Rescue (ACFR) supports the construction of the Albemarle County Public School 
(ACPS) Tower Site at Albemarle High School. We understand the new tower will support the school’s 2.5 GHz broadband 
system.   
 
Public safety has access to the ACPS broadband system mainly during standbys a community events. The proposed 
tower at Albemarle High School would provide enhanced coverage in the north and northwest portions of the County, 
including adding capacity and redundancy at the Foxfield race track for public safety’s use.  The enhanced system could 
be used as an alternate or redundant system for our responders’ access to the regional mobile CAD, records, and query 
systems.   
 
Thank you, 
Dan Eggleston 
 
Dan Eggleston, Chief EFO/CFO/CMO 
County of Albemarle, Department of Fire Rescue 
460 Stagecoach Road, Suite F 
Charlottesville, VA  22902-6489 
Voice:  434.296.5833 
FAX:  434.972.4123 
Mobile:  434.531.6600 
E-Mail:deggleston@albemarle.org 
www.ACFireRescue.org 
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Christopher Perez

From: Ron Lantz
Sent: Sunday, June 05, 2016 1:46 PM
To: Dan Eggleston; Christopher Perez
Cc: Doug Walker
Subject: RE: ACFR Support of ACPS Tower Site

Chris, 
 
The Albemarle County Police Department also supports, and I concur fully with Chief Eggleston’s assessment below. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ron Lantz 
 
Chief Ron Lantz 
Albemarle County Police Department 
1600 5th Street  
Charlottesville, Virginia 22902 
434-972-4070  
 
 

From: Dan Eggleston  
Sent: Saturday, June 04, 2016 4:05 AM 
To: Christopher Perez <cperez@albemarle.org> 
Cc: Doug Walker <dwalker3@albemarle.org>; Ron Lantz <lantzr@albemarle.org> 
Subject: ACFR Support of ACPS Tower Site 
 
Chris, 
 
Albemarle County Department of Fire Rescue (ACFR) supports the construction of the Albemarle County Public School 
(ACPS) Tower Site at Albemarle High School. We understand the new tower will support the school’s 2.5 GHz broadband 
system.   
 
Public safety has access to the ACPS broadband system mainly during standbys a community events. The proposed 
tower at Albemarle High School would provide enhanced coverage in the north and northwest portions of the County, 
including adding capacity and redundancy at the Foxfield race track for public safety’s use.  The enhanced system could 
be used as an alternate or redundant system for our responders’ access to the regional mobile CAD, records, and query 
systems.   
 
Thank you, 
Dan Eggleston 
 
Dan Eggleston, Chief EFO/CFO/CMO 
County of Albemarle, Department of Fire Rescue 
460 Stagecoach Road, Suite F 
Charlottesville, VA  22902-6489 
Voice:  434.296.5833 
FAX:  434.972.4123 
Mobile:  434.531.6600 
E-Mail:deggleston@albemarle.org 
www.ACFireRescue.org 
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